
From: DrLynnAVice@aol.com [mailto:DrLynnAVice@aol.com]  

Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 9:00 AM 
To: Kovac, Nik; Fuhr, Grace; planadmin; Mayor Tom Barrett 

Subject: Opposition to the Mercy Housing project 

 

I want to voice my opposition to the Mercy Housing project behind the US Bank on 
North Avenue. I have been an Eastside resident for 28 years, both living and working 
there (I live at 3411 N. Shepard Ave and have an office in the Water Tower Medical 
Commons).  
  
The project does not meet the Common Council's 2009 Northeast plan. The US Bank 
lot is a good location for a boutique hotel, not tax-credit housing. It is inconsistent with 
the rest of the Eastside ie. smaller-scale commercial use. I think this is a bad location 
for tax-credit housing! 
  
Lynn A. Vice, Psy.D. 
Water Tower Commons, Suite 409 
2350 N. Lake Drive 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 
 


